
Dear Pupils, Staff and Families,

Thank you so much for your very generous donation of food to Stockport Foodbank, we are very grateful 
for your kindness and generosity.   

In these very tough times we are facing more demand than ever and it is fantastic to be able to be in a 
financial position where we can meet that demand. We are currently able to remain open at our seven 
centres and we have also put a delivery system in place for those who are isolating.  

Thank you so much for your support of Stockport Foodbank. 

With our thanks.
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Poynton High School 
BY EMAIL 

. . 
21 December 2020 


